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From the Editor

WITH THIS ISSUE, Marshall Schminke ends his tenure as an associate edi-
tor for Business Ethics Quarterly.  Marshall has been in that position since 

late 2006, and all of us have been extremely grateful for his dedicated, careful, and 
thoughtful work for BEQ, both with regard to his handling of manuscripts assigned 
to him and also regarding a wide range of decisions and questions that arise in the 
course of producing Business Ethics Quarterly. The other editors and I will miss 
his enthusiastic commitment to BEQ, but Marshall assures me that he will remain 
one of BEQ’s strong supporters in the academic world. Editorial demands will not 
exactly drop off for Marshall, however, as this month he is starting a term as as-
sociate editor for the Journal of Management.  Given that before starting at BEQ, 
he was an associate editor for the Academy of Management Journal, this string of 
positions might qualify him for an “everyone’s favorite associate editor” prize. We 
wish him success in this new role.

Gary R. Weaver, Editor in Chief
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